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NPRA MOURNS WITH THE NATION OVER THE LOSS OF EIGHT
DISTINQUISHED GHANAIANS IN THE HELICOPTER CRASH 

The National Pensions Regulatory Authority (NPRA) joins the President, Government, 
families, and the people of Ghana in mourning, after the tragic helicopter crash that 
claimed the lives of eight distinguished sons of our nation, cabinet ministers, senior 
officials of the National Democratic Congress (NDC), and the brave military personnel.

The entire Authority is deeply saddened by this heartbreaking loss. These individuals, 
through their service and dedication, greatly contributed to the governance, security, 
and development of our cherished nation.

We extend our deepest condolences to the government, the grieving families, especially 
their wives, children, and loved ones, who now carry the heavy weight of this irreplaceable 
loss.

We note that two (2) of our fallen brothers of the Islamic faith have already been laid to 
rest according to Muslim tradition. The remaining six (6) will be buried this weekend.
We honour their memories, legacies, and service to Mother Ghana.

We commend the unwavering dedication of the emergency responders, security services, 
and medical teams who arrived first on the scene. Their bravery and professionalism 
offer a beacon of hope amid our sorrow.

May their souls rest in peace, and may the Almighty grant their families comfort and 
strength during this difficult time and the days ahead.
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